April 21, 2025

A REGULAR MEETING of the Akron Village Board was scheduled for this date at 7:00
p.m., however, due to a lack of quorum no actions were taken. Present: Mayor Brian T. Perry;

Trustee Darin S. Schultz; Attorney Andrew Borden, Clerk Jayne DeTine, and Treasurer Sarah
Michel.

The Mayor led us in the pledge to the flag.

PUBLIC HEARING —A Public Hearing was scheduled for this evening regarding the
tentative 2025-2026 tentative budget. The Clerk read the notice, and the Mayor gave a brief
discussion of the budget process. He also gave kudos to Treasurer Michel for the great job
streamlining the process and keeping the budget meetings to two. Resident Nate Witkowski did ask
about the JF Bond Principal and Interest. Treasurer Michel explained it is the payment for the
building of the Joint Facility. He also asked how the Village ended up with last year’s budget.
Mayor Perry stated that any surplus from the previous budget is appropriated to reserve funds set-
up for future Village equipment or projects. This Public Hearing will reconvene when the next
meeting can be re-scheduled.

PUBLIC COMMENT: Kay Green from the Akron Mobile Home Park mentioned that she
will be going to Albany next week to support the bill to hold Mobile Home Park Owners to raise
rents by 3% per year unless a large capital project is planned at a specific park and owner has
documentation to support a higher rate increase.

This meeting will reconvene when the meeting can be re-scheduled.

MAYOR CLERK



